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The ICOM Rio 2013 General Conference will be held from 10 to 17 August, 2013:

From 10 to 17 August, 2013, more than 3,000 museum professionals around the world are expected in Rio 
de Janeiro for discussions around the theme: 
Museums (Memory + Crea  vity) = Social change.

Registra  on is now open!
InformaƟ on on the General Conference programme, as well as on the host city and country is available and will be 
progressively enriched on the newly-launched ICOM Rio 2013 General Conference website:

   h  p://rio2013.icom.museum
Worth knowing:

- An early bird rate, applicable unƟ l 28 February, 2013, will enable parƟ cipants to save substanƟ ally on the 
registraƟ on fees
- PreferenƟ al rates are off ered to diff erent categories of parƟ cipants: students, reƟ red people, aƩ endees from 
developing countries, etc.
- In order to guarantee inclusiveness and open the General Conference to a large public, for the fi rst Ɵ me in the 
General Conferences’ history, non-members of ICOM are welcome to parƟ cipate
- A bursary programme is available for ICOM members ; those selected will be able to aƩ end the conference for 
free and get an internship in a Brazilian museum.
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The General Conference is based on scienƟ fi c discussions in fi elds covered by ICOM’s 31 InternaƟ onal 
CommiƩ ees (such as security, conservaƟ on or new technologies); on administraƟ ve sessions during which 
the General Assembly and the Advisory CommiƩ ee set up the guidelines of the organisaƟ on; and fi nally, on 
forums related to museum issues. AƩ endees are expected to meet for a whole week dedicated to current 
museum concerns. 

According to Julien Anfruns, Director General of ICOM, «with debates, panels and presenta  ons, par  cipants 
will explore what could be the future of museums and will shape collabora  ons, ini  a  ves and answers to the 
current challenges they are facing.»

museum professionals are invited to participate in the extensive programme of the 
ICOM triennial General Conference, to be held for the very first time in Brazil. 


